
TOWN OF OAKFIELD 

TRUCK BID OPENING 

JULY 10, 2017 
 

ROLL 
CALL:  Superintendent of Highways Dennis 
  Town Clerk Haacke 
  Code/Zoning Officer Mikolajczyk 
 
OTHERS 
PRESENT: Dianne Domoy, Resident 
 
Superintendent Dennis opened the meeting at 2:30 pm.   
 
Four sealed BIDs were submitted for the 2015 Ford F250 Super Duty Pickup.   
 
 Domoy Farms  $23,000.00 
 Dale Katarski  $22,501.00 
 Crazy Cheap Cars $24,000.00 
 Ray Smith, Jr.   $25,169.00 
 
Superintendent Dennis will contact Ray Smith, Jr. regarding the purchase of the vehicle.   
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
Melissa M. Haacke,  
Town Clerk 


